
This Week @Lambrick 

 

Hello Lambrick Families, 

We are very excited with the installation of the new curtains in the Studio! We hope you will 

come & join us for an Evening of Theatre this Thursday December 8th at 7pm. Tickets are $10. 

All proceeds are to help with the costs of putting on our first musical in March! 

There are lots of spirit/holiday activities happening in our school over the next two weeks: 

 School Food Drive:  November 28th-Decemebr 9th 

 Community food Drive:  Wednesday December 7th (5:30-8: 30pm) Lambrick students 
will be canvassing the neighborhood for food donations. 

 “Angel Gifts” for Our Place: Students will be coming around to classes before lunch on 
Thursday, Block B for an “empty your pockets” fundraising blitz to raise the $450 
needed to buy gifts for clients at Our Place. 

 Candygrams are on sale December 5-9th 

 Multicultural Fair: Thursday December 8th 

 

I am so proud of the servant leadership of our students!  Thank you for your ongoing 

support of their endeavors to contribute to our community! 

Coming up: 

 Junior Boys Basketball are hosting a tournament this Friday & Saturday December 2nd  & 

3rd 

  



 Grad Photos continue next week December 5th & 6th! Information & sign up in the 

office. 

 “Night of Theatre”, Thursday December 8th, 7pm, in The Lambrick Studio. 

 Sr. Girls’ Basketball are hosting a tournament next Friday & Saturday December 9th 

& 10th  

 Grad Winter Formal, Wed. Dec. 14th at the Beach House Restaurant, Information: 

https://lambrickpark.sd61.bc.ca/student-info/grad2017/ 

 Winter Concert, Thursday December 15th, 7pm in The Lambrick Studio. 

 Santa’s Breakfast for students on Friday December 16th. 

 Baseball/Softball Academy Parents: We are looking for parents to sit on a 

fundraising committee. If you would be willing to help out, please contract Cheryl 

Hall at cdhall017@gmail.com 

 Lambrick Park’ 40th Celebration!  Events planned for Lambrick Park Alumni: 

 Alumni Pub night at the Yates Street Tap House, December 23rd, 7pm 

 Lambrick Park’s 40th Anniversary Welcome Back Barbeque, Friday May 5th, 5-

10pm. More details to come. Please share & save the date! 
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